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Item No. 15.8.2                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  August 23, 2022 

Subject:  Update on Regional Wide Approach to Shared Housing 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to prepare a staff report 
providing an update on the Region Wide Approach to Shared Housing within the first 18 months of the 
amendments being considered in effect. The report should assess the implementation of the 
amendments, including the impact on parking availability, explore lessons learned, and address any 
necessary housekeeping amendments.  
 

Reason:  
To ensure Council is apprised of the impact of implementation and lessons learned from this new 
region wide approach.  
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to prepare a staff report providing an update on the Region Wide 
Approach to Shared Housing within the first 18 months of the amendments being considered in effect. 
 

Deputy Mayor Lovelace  
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